
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Thursday 6th January, 2022 

Important Covid-19 Information 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Rising COVID cases in school 

Due to the rising numbers of COVID cases within school, we have decided to take the additional measure of asking 

parents to keep children at home if ANYBODY in their household has tested positive for COVID on a LFD or a PCR. 

This is to reduce the transmission of the virus and keep both children and staff safe as much as possible. 

Remote education will be provided for all children who need to remain at home.  

Whilst at home: 

● Parents and children over 5 in the household need to take a LFD test each day for 7 days.  

● If ALL members of the household are negative on day 6 and 7 (24 hours apart) your child/ren will be able to 

return to school on day 8. Results MUST be emailed to covid@chps.paymat.org before your child can return 

to school. 

● If  ANYONE in the household is still positive on day 6 and or 7 you must continue to stay at home and test 

again on day 7 and 8, if both test results are negative your child/ren can return to school on day 9. 

● If  ANYONE in the household is still positive on day 7 and or 8 you must continue to stay at home and test 

again on day 8 and 9, if both test results are negative your child/ren can return to school on day 10 

● If you have not had a negative test result, you are to isolate until day 10. Your child/ren can return to school 

on day 11 as long as they don’t have a high temperature. 

Please see the flowchart below from the government guidance. 



 
 

Further NEW guidance from the Government that will come in place from 11 January 2022.  

 

From 11 January anyone in England who receives a positive lateral flow device (LFD) result should report their result 

on gov.uk and must self-isolate immediately and will no longer need to confirm it with a PCR if they do not have 

symptoms.  

People with the three official Covid symptoms - high temperature, a new continuous cough and loss of taste or 

smell MUST still get a PCR. 

Other symptoms to look out for: 

● a runny nose  

● headache 

● fatigue 

● sneezing 

● sore throat 

If you need any guidance don’t hesitate to contact the Admin Team on adminteam@chps.paymat.org or 01274 

488703 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Monnery 

Head of School 
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